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First Presbyterian Weekday School[image: ]
Important Dates

October 16
NO SCHOOL

October 22 and 23
Book Fair in Loudoun Hall

November 2 and 3
NO SCHOOL

BOOK FAIR
[image: ]

The WDS will have its annual 
Book Fair on 
October 22nd and 23rd.

It will be set up in Fellowship Hall from 9-1 each day with plenty of room to social distance and peruse books.
There will be titles for all ages.

This event is hosted in partnership with 
The Winchester Book
Gallery…and supports local business and the Weekday School!!
HALLOWEEN   
There will be classroom Halloween celebrations.  Costumes are permitted as long as they are preschool appropriate and safe (no scary masks or weapons).  Any treats MUST be store bought and follow the needs of your classroom.  Teachers will provide additional info.


116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601
Email: wds@fpcwinc.org		 T: 540.662.7588
Director:  Christen Johnson	  Admin Assistant:  Pam Ramey

	

	Dear Weekday School Families,
Welcome OCTOBER!  The days are busy and fast here at the Weekday School – the children have adjusted to their new routines and spend their time engaged with learning activities, materials, and most importantly FRIENDS!!  Thank you for joining us in this new preschool year adventure and helping us keep our school safe and healthy!!
                                       Wishing you well, Ms. Christen

	



Process Art at Weekday School
[bookmark: _GoBack]Process art is an open-ended activity that is all about the experience the children have while they are creating.  The end product isn’t the focus of process art.  It allows children the chance to explore the world around them, ask questions, and see how things work.  They make their own decisions about style color, medium, and just create!  The end product may not have a recognizable form but children have utilized gross and fine motor skills in conjunction with sensory perceptual skills to explore the process of creating without limits.

Weekday School Parking
Would you like a guaranteed parking space in our lot for an entire month? One that is close to the main entrance? Then bid on our Director's Space!  Every month, on the LAST day of the month, bidding will start for that parking space to be used starting the next day for the entire month!  Use the link below to bid...
http://fws.betterworld.org/auctions/director-s-parking-space/items/director-s-parking-space?utm_campaign=online_auctions&utm_medium=cpc&utm_source=google















TO DO LIST:  Please visit our website www.fpwds.com and review the Parent Manual.  Print and sign the last page and return to your child’s teacher, ASAP!!
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